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Dear Members and Friends of Rossford United Methodist Church:


We are excited to announce that on Sunday, November 20, our congregation will be celebrating Consecration Sunday. We will have as our guest speaker, Rev. George Cooper, Director of the Council on Development of the West Ohio Conference UMC. Rev. Cooper is a gifted speaker and visionary and brings a message of inspiration and of the love of Christ. 

Our emphasis this year is on our spiritual growth. It is designed to enrich our biblical understanding of Christian stewardship and our personal growth as Christians and Disciples of Jesus Christ. So rather than focusing on supporting the church budget, this experience concentrates on the spiritual need of the giver to give for his or her own spiritual development.

We do want to be clear about the process that will be used this year. First, the Finance Committee and the Administrative Council have decided to have a unified approach to our stewardship. To accomplish this, you will not be asked to divide your commitment between the building fund and the general fund. The real point is to express “What percentage of your income God is calling you to give?” To be sure, this is above the pledge that you may have made for the WRAP project. Therefore, an expression of your commitment you will be given an “estimate of giving” card during the morning service on November 20. You will be asked to indicate your commitment to grow in 2017.

We believe that you are concerned enough about your personal spiritual growth as well as the spiritual growth of our church to attend this special Consecration Sunday service. We also believe that our collective financial commitment to the cause of Christ is a real part of the process of spiritual growth. Therefore, we will be focusing on the question: “What percentage of your income is God calling you to give?” We invite you to include this question in your prayers as we approach Consecration Sunday. We expect that you will come prepared to make your commitment.

Sincerely,

Larry Ulrich
Ray McLargin
Co-chairs of the Finance Committee
Our Mission: "To Know Christ and to Make Christ Known”
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